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The COVID-19 pandemic we are currently experiencing
globally has led to the introduction of unusual
constraints on the economy and on society, with
governments around the world taking extreme special
measures and introducing unusual constraints on their
population in an attempt to curb the disease’s spread
but also, at the same time, to protect the economy. This
situation is completely unique and as such serves as an
opening for a new, wide field of research. The main
question behind this field is what kind of measures
should be taken to ensure sustainable development for
the economy but also for society. In this Special Issue,
we address this question to economists, sociologists,
sociophysicists, econophysicists, and other scientists
who would like to present their points of view.
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About the Journal
Message from the Editor-in-Chief
I encourage you to contribute a research or
comprehensive review article for consideration for
publication in Sustainability, an international Open
Access journal which provides an advanced forum for
research findings in areas related to sustainability and
sustainable development. Sustainability publishes
original research articles, review articles and
communications. I am confident you will find the journal
contributes to enhancing understanding of sustainability
and fostering initiatives and applications of
sustainability-based measures and activities.
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